
Dear Families         25th May 2018 

 

This week we have been reading ‘The Wish Who Could Wish’ and doing lots of 

different activities based on this. The children have been writing about 

wishes and what they would wish for. The children have also been up to the 

cookery room and made biscuits using lots of different shape cutters. I hope 

you all enjoyed eating your biscuits!  

 

AT HOME YOU COULD:  

 

 Enjoy reading together.  

 Try to learn the words in the back of your Home Learning Journey.  

 Tell us all about your half term – we’d love to see some pictures! 

 

After half term we will be learning about different jobs. If any of you would 

like to come in and talk about your job to the children please let us know.  

 

Tuck Shop – Tuesday, 5th June 

The Friends of Orchard Vale will be holding a tuck shop during morning 

playtime in the Food Technology Room.  Children can bring in 50p to buy a 

treat. 

 

Lunch menu for next week is ‘Week One”. 

 

Diary Dates 

Have you visited our website lately for the school calendars 2017/18 news of school events www.ovschool.co.uk. 

Mon, 28th May to Fri, 1st June – Half Term. 

Sat, 14th July – FoOV Summer Fayre (contact Claire Knight for info regarding stalls) 

 

Thank you very much and have a lovely week off! See you again on June 4th!!  

 

 

 

The Reception Team 

 

http://www.ovschool.co.uk/

